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It is extremely unfair to tax small towns and outlying county properties at the same 

rate as the cities and larger towns in our fair State since we do not have the use or 

benefit of all the agencies, businesses, attractions, health provisions, etc. that larger 

communities have on their door steps.  Smaller towns, as a whole, are severely 

lacking in many, if not all, of these areas and this bill would unfairly tax us to cover 

the cost of these agencies of which we will never have use of.  As it is, we are paying 

an exorbitant amount for the miniscule agencies in our locale. Kindly keep property 

taxes at the local level where they truthfully belong. 


